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This Bill and any others like it need to be thrown out.  Use your time to come up with 

solutions to criminals buying and using weapons.  Maybe more policing?  Punishing 

and or infringing on the rights of law abiding citizens is not a solution.  This Bill will 

not fix the crime element, but is likely to create a whole new set of criminals from 

those of the people that use guns for hunting and competitions.  There has to be a 

better solution.  This may be another wedge and spring board for Move Oregon's 

Boarder Group. 


